
AD HOC COMMITTEE ON EQUITY AND INCLUSION  THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2020 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
of the 

REGULAR AD HOC COMMITTEE ON EQUITY AND INCLUSION MEETING 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Ad Hoc Committee on Equity and Inclusion 

regularly scheduled for Thursday, September 10, 2020, has been cancelled. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Ad Hoc Committee on Equity and Inclusion is set 

for Thursday, September 24, 2020, 6:00 p.m. In accordance with Executive Order N-29-20 and 

guidance from the California Department of Public Health on gatherings, there will NOT be a 

physical meeting location and all public participation will be electronic. Committee members 

may participate via teleconference.  

 

For more information, please contact the Monrovia City Manager’s Office at 626.932.5512. 

  


